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First Announcement 

Dear Colleagues,                  Jan. 12, 2015 

We are pleased to invite you to attend the 17th International Conference on RF 
Superconductivity, SRF 2015, to take place from September 13-18, 2015 in the Whistler 
Conference Centre in Whistler, British Columbia, Canada. Whistler is a spectacular 
four-season tourist destination 125 km north of Vancouver. The conference web-site is 
now available at http://srf2015.triumf.ca and will be updated frequently in the coming 
weeks and months. 
 
The SRF conference series provides a vibrant forum for scientists, engineers, students 
and industrial partners to present and discuss the latest developments in the science 
and technology of superconducting RF for particle accelerator applications. For 2015 we 
are moving the conference series from the large urban locales of the past few events to 
a more intimate environment with plenty of opportunities for end-of-day gatherings at 
Whistler’s many restaurants and pubs. The program will consist of invited talks, poster 
sessions and 'hot-topic' discussion sessions as well as social activities in a beautiful 
mountain setting. An industrial exhibition will also take place during the conference.  
 
Following tradition, SRF2015 tutorial sessions will be held prior to the conference from 
Sept. 10-12 at the Delta Whistler Village Suites. The tutorials are designed to provide an 
in-depth overview of SRF related subjects for students as well as scientists and 
engineers new to the field. Some financial support for students will be available. 
 
The proceedings will be published through JACoW with the conference database 
managed through JACoW’s SPMS system. Registration and the call for contributions 
will be initiated in February 2015 with the second announcement.  
 
The conference logo is `SRF Inukshuk’. Historically the Inukshuk is an Inuit stone 
monument used, for example, as a geographical point of reference and lately has 
become a symbol of good will and welcoming across Canada. In that spirit we welcome 
you to join us for SRF2015.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert Laxdal,  
SRF 2015 Conference Chair 
srf2015@conferences.triumf.ca  
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